
MONROVIA LIBRARY BOARD   THURSDAY, JUNE  22, 2017 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
MONROVIA LIBRARY BOARD  

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Monrovia Library Board  regularly scheduled for 

Thursday, June 22, 2017, has been cancelled. 

 

A Special Meeting meeting of the Monrovia Library Board has been scheduled for Tuesday, 

June 27, 2017, at 7:00 p.m., in the Monrovia Community Center Monroe Room located at 119 

West Palm Avenue, Monrovia, California.  Separate notice of that meeting will be provided in 

accordance with state law. 

 

For more information, please contact the Monrovia Public Library at 626.256.8274. 

  


